
Oregon House Committee on Agriculture and Natural Resources 
  

Please support HB 2027 Authorizes issuance of lottery bonds to finance water storage 
projects and water distribution projects.  HB 2027 is important for future financing of 
local water storage and distribution projects.  There are areas like the Oregon Coast 
that are in great need of more finance options.  
  

Thank you for you full consideration of HB 2027 to help Oregon Communities. 
  

Cyndi Karp 

Waldport, OR  97394 

Watershed Advocate 
 


